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From: mes1127
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: Variance for 505 N Ocean Blvd
Date: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 9:21:00 AM

During past projects, contractors have shortened the length of the driveways and
residents are parking on the sidewalk and thereby blocking the sidewalk area, and in
some cases, forcing me to walk in the street.  I do not want to see this happen in the
future.
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